WILENTZ

—ATTORNEYS AT LAW—
WILENTZ, GOLDMAN & SPITZER, P.A.

Renting to the State - Why Landlords Should Look to the State of N.J. as a
Potential Tenant

10/14/12

In this article, Gordon Golum discusses the benefits for landlords renting to the state of New Jersey. The article
was originally published in the New Jersey Law Journal, Section 3, Real Estate, Title Insurance and
Construction Law.
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